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Spirit week must go on, even in a virtual world and so Mattlin Middle 

School provided students a special way to celebrate 

Virtual Spirit Week.  Although we are all practicing 

physical distancing, the Student Advisory Council 

was hard at work to continue our tradition of 

PRIDE.  Under the guidance of Student Council 

Advisors Mrs. Ralton and Mrs. Epstein, the Student 

Advisory Council created a Mattlin Middle School 

Virtual Spirit Week to spread some cheer and 

provide all of us HAWKS with some well-needed 

connections among our District family.  The Student 

Council representatives provided early morning announcements that 

were shared with the school community and each morning shared the 

day’s activities.   

 

Monday’s announcement provided students the agenda for the week.  That morning was 

Motivational Monday including a motivational video of Dwayne Wade, NBA player.  

It included a message to inspire students to participate in the week’s events.   

 

On TIP Tuesday, Naomi encouraged students to show 

their gratitude to local heroes during the “Sirens at 

Seven”. 

 

Wednesday was Earth Appreciation Day and 

Krishay reminded us that even during these difficult 

times that we appreciate first responders for their 

service; that we can appreciate the beauty of nature.  A link was shared on 

Padlet for students and families to add their messages.   

 

On Thursday, Dylan shared the Pledge and reminded us of the importance 

of self-care and was courageous enough to make us laugh with the 

outtakes of his video for Thinking of You Thursday.   

 

The Virtual Spirit Week concluded with Pajama Day on 

Friday with a Feel-Good Friday message by Samantha 

Graf.  Samantha encouraged students to pick up a new 

hobby.   

 

Mattlin Middle School was happy to share in the joy of 

the week.  We wish all of our families good health and 

best wishes.   

 

https://padlet.com/jcoladonato/qec0788ht6khqo6y

